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BY COURIER 
 
November 5, 2012 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2012-0082 – Hydro One Networks' Section 92 Application – Lambton to Longwood 
Transmission Upgrade Project – Hydro One Networks Letter Regarding Reply Submission  

 
Based on the current record of this proceeding, and in response to Procedural Order No. 6 issued 
November 8, 2012, this letter is to inform that the Board that Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) 
will not be submitting an additional final reply submission.  Hydro One reaffirms its original submission 
filed with the Board on July 27, 2012 and considers the record complete for this application. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY SUSAN FRANK  
 
 
Susan Frank 
 
 
c.  Intervenors (electronic only) 


